
Monday, August 27, 2018 

Rancho Los Cerritos 

We are a catalyst that informs, activates and connects community leaders to more meaningfully serve Long Beach 

Community Welcome Reception 

Institute Class of 2019 

 
Integrity ▪ Teamwork ▪ Respect ▪ Values ▪ Compassion ▪ Accountability ▪ Vision ▪ Personal Responsibility 

Ethics ▪ Commitment ▪ Courage ▪ Congruence ▪ Service ▪ Trusteeship 

Welcome Reception Sponsor: 



The Institute Class of 2019 is joined by the Inaugural Class of 1990 for a 

group photo to show the connections between the 30 years of Leadership 

Long Beach in the community. 

Elena Curris (LLBI '09) Memorial Scholarship 

recipients:  from left to right, Joy Contreras (LLBI '16), 

Olivia Maiser (LLBI '09), Jennifer Allen , Alyssa Gutierrez 

and Jenniffer Wise (LLBI '09).   

Community Welcome Reception began with 

Rancho Los Cerritos staff member and new LLBI 

2019 class member Tessa Cavenah assisting with 

the program. 

Long Beach Mayor Robert Garcia (LLBI ‘03), and Councilman Al Austin II, welcomed the gathering to Rancho Los Cerritos and 

congratulated LLB on building ambassadors and knowledgeable leaders for the City of Long Beach.  1990 Inaugural Class 

members Henry Walker, Judy Ross and 

Gayle Clock spoke about their years of 

continued involvement with Leadership 

Long Beach and how the organization has 

grown and prospered for the community. 

To the left, seated are Inaugural 1990 class 

members Stephen Brunton, Dean Keller, 

Gayle Clock, Rich Kerlin, Judy Ross and 

Henry Walker.  To the right, they are 

joined by Inaugural 1990 class member 

Patricia Sanchez (LLBI ’18) leads the 

presentation of welcoming gifts to the 30th 

Institute Class for Leadership Long Beach. 


